

GIBSON PRIMARY SCHOOL

Principal: Mr K Sterritt

64 Old Mountfield Road, Omagh, Co Tyrone, BT79 7EG

Tel: (028) 8224 4552 Fax: (028) 8225 2290

Website: www.gibsonps.co.uk E Mail: ksterritt616@c2kni.net

Dear Parent

Our Year 1-3 pupils are scheduled to return on Monday 8 March from 8.30am. I am outlining a number of points below which you will need to know for next week.

PUPILS FINISHING TIMES:

- Year 1 pupils finish at 2.00pm
- Year 2 pupils finish at 2.20pm
- Year 3 pupils finish at 2.40pm

Late class will run for Year 1-3 pupils until 3.00pm. Pupils wishing to avail of Late Class should sent £1 per day to the class teacher.

DROP OFF AND COLLECTION:

As our car park is being revamped drop off and collection arrangements for the next number of weeks are as outlined.

- All cars enter school via the top gates
- Main car park is closed we are using a drop off system here cars drive past school and drop
 the pupils off. Members of staff will be waiting for pupils and will direct them to their
 classrooms.
- Parents should not leave their cars as this will block the one-way system in operation.
- Cars exit the school premises via the lower gates as usual.
- · We will be operating the same system for collections.

SCHOOL DINNERS:

At present pupils from Year 1-3 can have school dinners. It is our understanding that key worker pupils in Year 4-7 must bring packed lunches. School dinners needs to be ordered via the app before midnight on Sunday 7 March.

We look forward to welcoming your child back on Monday morning.

Yours sincerely

K. Sterritt

K Sterritt (Mr) PRINCIPAL